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Dear Miss Sherwood: 

March 11, 1952 

Thank you for your note of March 10th and I 
will most c ertainly bring the pictures down 
in time for the show March 25th. I wonder 
however, if it would be too awkward for me 
to bring or send them the day before? 

In regard to the seminar, would either the 
4th or 5th of April be s atisfactory? The 5th 
is on a Saturday but I thinkI could manage 
to get away on the 4th and that would be 
better for you. Please ask Mrs. Moselsio 
if this would be all right. 

We mi s s seeing you up here and I gave Mr. Lee 
your best and he returns his. That old citadel 
of culture known as the Sheldon Museum is 
r a ttling along a s usual. 

With my best wishes and the hope that I may 
see you. 

AI<DH/mf l 


